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To all members of NALG-NSW 
 
STONECUTTERS RIDGE  
 
26 starters ventured out to the Greg Norman designed course on Friday 13th for a 10 
am shot-gun start. Despite the dry weather the course was in good order which was 
reflected in the scores. 
 
 

 Results for the day were; 
 
Lefties Winner    Bruce Richardson    38 points  
 
Lefties Runner-up  Dennis Allen     37 points 
        
Righties Winner   Alan Cox     39 points 

 
 
2 Ball Best Ball Winners  Martin McGhee and Peter Aroney   48 points 
 
Ladies Winner   Susanne Booth    31 points 
 
NTPs    Warwick Stanwell and Carlos Faeese    
  
  
 
 
 

The Tony Barr annual point score event 
 

The leader-board after the Stonecutters Ridge event is as follows; 
  
Dennis Allen 37 points 
Colin Aldrick 33  
Warwick Stanwell 30 
Bruce Richardson 30 
Peter Aroney 29  
John Spargo 21 
 
It should be interesting at Long Reef!  
 

PATRON: Doug Crosby OAM 
PRESIDENT: Rex Langthorne AM 
CAPTAIN: Mike Simon 
SECRETARY: Peter Sheridan 
 

LIFE MEMBERS: 
Doug Crosby – OAM 
Terry Lennox 
John Kable 
Don Harding 
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Next Event 
 
Our next event will be at Long Reef on Thursday 30th November. Details will be on the website 
in the near future at www.nalg-nsw.org.au/events-programme  
This will be our end of year event and will be conducting our Annual General Meeting. Formal 
notice will issue shortly.  
If you would like to join our committee and assist in the running of events I would love to hear 
from you. Also, we are in the process of arranging next years calendar so if you have any 
suggestions of courses we should consider then please let me know at 
rlangthorne@hotmail.com or 0419 407 201.   
 

National Championships: 
 

I am informed that all is in readiness for the 52nd National Championships October 29th to 
November 3rd at Federal and Yowani courses. To all of the NSW members participating I wish 
you well and look forward to catching up in Canberra. 

 
A quote from Henry Longhurst - Golfing Quips: 
 
“They say “practice makes perfect.” Of course, it doesn’t. For the vast majority of golfers it 
merely consolidates imperfection.” 
 
 
. 
 
Good golfing. 
 
 
Rex Langthorne AM - President 

 
 


